
PROMEMO Highlights 2018

Inauguration of PROMEMO
The inauguration of PROMEMO took place on 4 April 2018. After a
short welcome by Head of Department of Biomedicine Professor
Thomas G. Jensen and the Dean of the Faculty of Health
Professor Lars Bo Nielsen, Professor Eero Vuorio, board member of
the Danish National Research Foundation, officially opened
PROMEMO, appraising the center for an intriguing and ambitious
research proposal. Finally, Center Director of PROMEMO, Anders
Nykjær, presented the research plan and organization of
PROMEMO.

Following the inauguration, PROMEMO hosted a minisymposium
on the role of proteins and circuits in memory acquisition and
storage, putting into perspective the scientific goals and questions
to be addressed by PROMEMO.
Keynote talks:
Sumantra Chattarji, National Centre for Biological Sciences, India
Clive R. Bramham, University of Bergen, Norway

PROMEMO Workshop
On 31 October, all staff and students
affiliated PROMEMO met for a day of
scientific presentations and network-
ing. The workshop provided ample
opportunity to discuss PROMEMO
projects, challenges, collaborations,
new ideas and methodologies – and
to socialize.
The workshop will be a quarterly
recurring event.

Two-photon microscope installed
The installation of the new two-photon laser
scanning fluorescence microscope was successfully
completed in November. The microscope will
enable visualization of communicating neurons and
studies of the impact of specific proteins on this
process.
The purchase was supported by the Danish National
Research Foundation and Aarhus University.

Center Director Anders Nykjær at the 
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PROMEMO PI Sadegh Nabavi by 
the new two-photon microscope.


	Dias nummer 1

